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r d n ,  P b o h  £

SIUE BULLETIN
To the  Faculty, Staff a n d  Students of Southern Illinois University a t Edwardsville

Vol. 25, No. 3 
January 24, 1994

MEMO TO: The University Community

FROM: Nancy Belck

SUBJECT: American Red Cross Blood Drive

There will be an American Red Cross Blood Drive on campus Tuesday and 
Wednesday, February 1-2, in the Meridian Hall of the University Center from 
10:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. There will also be a drive at the Tower Lake Commons 
Building on February 1, from 4:30 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.

Since the American Red Cross is facing a blood shortage after the 
holidays, the need for donors is high. Appointments may be made to speed up 
the donation process. Anyone who donated blood at the last SIUE Blood Drive 
is eligible to donate this time as well. For additional information, or to
schedule an appointment, please call Ian Gibbons at extension 2743.

The Drive is sponsored by the Kimmel Leadership Center and Delta Sigma
Theta. All faculty, staff, and students are encouraged to give blood at
this time. Thank you.
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